
Barbara & I do what we can around Windrush Bay.  We did transplant some 
items on property to different places on property.  We decided to hold off on 
anymore of that until our irrigation system is back in order.  We did transplant 
some  prickly plants on the two places where trespassers keep coming through 
by O building.  They have already been trampled or run over by kids on bikes.


We do have ideas for fall/winter when we come back.  We’d like to take out the 
dying shrubs on the side of A bldg and plant some other things.  We also need 
to plant some stuff by K bldg.


We are lays looking for volunteers to help us.


Respectfully Submitted,


Mary Schram,

Co-Chairman Beautification Committee WBCA



